
                                                                                                                                 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 May 2018 
 
Subject:  Combined plan review for the addition of a new garage, metal lath shade cover, and 
 pool and refinishing of an existing driveway 
 
 
Dear property owner 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have recently filed an application to the Paradise Valley Hillside 
Committee to allow the construction of a new swimming pool, single bay garage, and new lath shade cover at 
5033 East McDonald drive. 
 
The scheduled hearing date is June 13, 2018 at 8:00 AM at the Paradise Valley Town Hall located at 6401 East 
Lincoln Drive.  
 
As a courtesy, you are invited to attend the hearing to learn about the case and make your opinion known.  
 
The purpose of the hearing is to present to the Town of Paradise valley and interested parties the proposed 
development. If approved, plans will be presented to the Building Department for review and permitting. 
 
I would be happy to answer any questions or hear any concerns that you may have regarding this proposal. You 
may reach me at (602) 279-2638  
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
David Cawthron 
Cawthron Architects 
 

 

                     
 
  

                
  Cawthron       
                   

Architects 

 
214 EAST OREGON AVENUE 
 PHOENIX 
 ARIZONA, 85012-1436 
 
                        (602) 279-2638 
frozen_music@cox.net 
cawthronarchitects.com 
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